Document ID: 257C73









April 26, 2011
Re: Christine Nguyen 
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Christine Nguyen’s application to medial school. Christine is an outstanding student, and she will be extraordinarily effective as a physician. I have known Christine for about two years, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person who is dedicated to medicine. Christine has excelled in her undergraduate work here at University of California Santa Barbara. She has participated in various pre-professional activities that show her strong dedication to medicine and heath care. 
I first met Christine when she earned high grades in three of my sociology courses. She has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will always find her work to be of the highest quality. She is extremely reliable and responsible in her work—one of those people who you can always trust to make everything work well. 

After graduating, Christine has studied in a pre-medical post-baccalaureate program at UC Berkeley, loving all the topics she is studying. Near the end of June she will leave for Vietnam on a two-week medical/dental mission for Hope. Since Vietnam is her country of origin—and yet she has never been there—she is looking forward to see the country on a medical mission. 
Christine is a natural leader, with a wonderful sense of humor and an enthusiasm for life that everyone enjoys—traits that will make her a very effective physician. She has outstanding communication skills: She speaks clearly and dynamically, capturing her audience’s attention by the clarity of the direction in which she develops her communications. She is creative in solving problems and helping people work together cooperatively. She is exceptionally well organized and makes sure that her work and the work of others are done professionally, carefully, and with attention to detail. 

In summary, I think Christine is a truly amazing person who will make many valuable contributions as a medical doctor. Christine is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. She is both an excellent student and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. Christine earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

